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Footpath KI114 

On Thursday May 16th Chris Dale, Manager of the Countryside Access Team informed me and 
other supporters that KI114 is now reopened.  This is the result of a three-year negotiation with 
the tenant farmer of Lledglawdd farm.  The PRoW committee first reported the obstruction on 
August 23rd, 2021.  Three kissing gates have now been installed to ensure the safety of livestock 
grazing in the fields through which the path runs. It is important now that users act responsibly 
and follow the Countryside Code.   

 

Rhiannon Barrar 

     

 


